
BOARD OF ALDERMEN 
PUBLIC HEARING 
JANUARY 5, 2009 
 
The Board of Aldermen of the City of Milford held a Public Hearing on Monday, January 5, 2009 in the 
aldermanic chambers of City Hall.  Chairman B. Blake opened the public hearing at 7:38 p.m.   
 
1. Roll Call 
 
Board Members Present      Also Present 
 
B. Bier 
J. Blacketter        Mayor J. Richetelli, Jr. 
B. Blake        L. Bull DiLullo, Mayor’s Admin. Assst. 
V. Ditchkus, Jr.       A. Jepson, City Clerk 
A. Giannattasio       M. Case, City Attorney   
M. Hardiman         
B. Lambert 
S. Manning             
R. Nunno             
J. Patterson 
J. Toohey             
N. Veccharelli            
P.Vetro              
R. Vitali 
S. Willey         
 
Chairman Blake announced the Public Hearing was being held regarding the Greater Bridgeport Regional Solid 
Waste Interlocal Agreement pursuant to Section 7-339c of the General Statutes of the State of Connecticut.  
Chairman Blake proceeded to read the legal notice as posted in the New Haven Register on December 30, 2008.   
 
Speakers in Favor – none. 
Speaker Opposed – none. 
 
Chairman Blake declared the Public Hearing closed at 7:40 p.m. 
 
Ald. Ditchkus and Ald. Patterson made and seconded a motion to adjourn at 7:40 p.m.  Motion carried 
unanimously. 
 
  
        Respectfully submitted, 
         
 
 

Kathleen K. Huber 
        Recording Secretary 
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